
 

April, 2024 
 

Notice of Change of Manufacturing base 
 
Dear Valued Customers  
 
This is to inform you that we will change our manufacturing place to TAKAIDA Factory, 
built in June of last year, as the factory is ready for manufacturing cleaning solution. 
 
○Applicable products: 

FOR CLIPIKA ACE 
CLIPIKA ACE 107 CLIPIKA ACE 107HG 

CLIPIKA COAT E  

B.C. 005 002C 

 
FOR SUKATTOSU / WATER REAMER 

SUKATTOSU WR-1 WR-5 

 
○Content of the change: 

・Manufacturing base         
           Now : West wing / Head office  →  After changing : TAKAIDA Factory 

 
○Reason for change: 

・ Rationalization of business：To build production increase system  
(Conducting from manufacturing to shipping at the same place) 

・ For BCP : To secure the multiple manufacturing bases 
(We still keep some of manufacturing equipment at West wing, Head office)              

 
○Time to change:         

We will change it sequentially after May, 2024. 
 
○Contact Information: 

E-MAIL : i n f o @ s o m a x . c o . j p   
T E L : + 8 1 - 6 - 6 9 7 4 - 1 2 1 2  

［9:00-17:00(JST) / Except Saturday, Sunday, and National holiday］ 
 
Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

 
Sincerely 
 
Wataru Mukai 
Managing director 


